

Important Message from your School's Food Service Provider

If you qualify for the Reduced Meal rate, your child(ren) eat FREE during the 2023-2024 school year!

Dear Parents,

If your child(ren) qualify for the Reduced Meal rate, they can receive free breakfast and lunch throughout the 2023-2024 school year. To find out if you meet Income Eligibility Guidelines, complete the USDA's 2023-2024 meal application one of two ways:

- 1. Pick up the meal application in any of the school offices, and complete and return to return to your student's home school office or food service department.
- 2. Complete the meal application on line here: https://www.payschoolscentral.com/

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns you may have.

Rachel Davidson

Director of Food and Nutrition
330.993.7162

